
 ITL, Jan 2023

A Torrential Rain Warning is in force in Mauritius

We wish to inform you that the Mauritius Meteorological Services issued a Torrential Rain Warning at 4:30 a.m. (Mauritian 
Time) today, 27 January 2023, and considers the possibility of further deterioration of weather conditions in the coming hours.

Consequently, the Bank of Mauritius has, with the approval of the Minister of Finance, Economic Planning and Development, 
declared Friday 27 January 2023 a bank holiday by virtue of Section 63 of the Banking Act.

In this regard, no banking services will be available this Friday 27 January 2023.

Our staff is currently working from home and your respective contact persons will be primarily reachable by email. However, in 
case of damage to telecommunications facilities and/or power cuts, access to emails will be affected.

We regret any inconvenience that could be caused by the weather conditions, obviously due to circumstances beyond our 
control.

Business shall resume as usual when the Torrential Rain Warning is removed.

For any urgent query, please liaise with your usual contact person or write to us at info@intercontinentaltrust.com
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